
   

 MAYWOOD FIRE POLICE        

         2020 SANTACADE UPDATE 

 

The Maywood Fire Police “Drive-By” SantaCade will take place on Thursday, 

December 24.  The SantaCade will depart Borough Hall at 3pm.  We will be 

covering each quadrant of town as follows:  South East starting at 3pm, South 

West starting at 4pm, North East starting at 5pm, and North West starting at 6pm.  

Please note that all starting times are approximate and will vary dependent on 

traffic and weather.  The routes will be posted and we will also be livestreaming 

Santa and his Sled on our Maywood Fire Police Facebook Page. 

In order to comply with the Governor’s Guidelines, we ask that you follow these 

procedures during the SantaCade: 

S Please Stay on your own property  

A Please practice Appropriate social distancing of 6 feet 

F Please wear an appropriate Face covering 

E Please Ensure you do not congregate in the intersections as we will not be 

stopping 

Please enjoy the evening!  We are glad to be able to serve our fellow 

Maywoodians, and to bring the holiday spirit to everyone, especially in these 

difficult times. 

We need to ensure that we all stay safe and healthy during this holiday season and 

in the coming times ahead. 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ALL!!!     

SEE YOU ON DECEMBER 24TH!!! 
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